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FEB 8 8 1988

Docket Nos. 50-460
and 50-508

Washington Public Power Supply System
ATTN: Mr. G. C. Sorensen, Manager

Regulatory Programs
Box 1223
Elma, Washington 98541-1223

Gentlemen:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated February 5,

1988, requesting information and documents for certain costs billed to

you for the review period of June 1984 through December 1986 for

WNP-1 and -3. We will respond to your letter as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Signed >;:

C. hmes Holloway,g,j

C. James Holloway, Jr., Chief
License Fee Management Branch
Division of Administration and

Resources Management
1
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